2018 PTAA Softball Umpires Clinic

®

**Conducted by the Lehigh Valley Softball Umpires Association, PIAA Chapter**

WHEN: Saturday February 24, 2018; 8:15 AM to 12:30 PM

WERE: Parkland High School — Room C200 and Aux Gym
2700 North Cedar Crest Blvd. Allentown, PA 18104

CHECK-IN: 8:15 AM - 8:45 AM

CLINIC: 8:45 AM-12:30 PM

COST: There is NO COST for PIAA umpires to attend!

ATTENDANCE: Attending the clinic in its entirety counts towards one of your
PIAA Softball Meetings.

CLINIC PRESENTERS:

Richard Dry, District 11 Softball Chairperson

Anne Wenninger, PIAA District 11 Officials Representative
Sam Carrado, Head Softball Coach, Liberty High School
Brandon Hibbler, NCAA & PIAA Softball Umpire

Jim Corpora, LVSUA Rules Interpreter

This clinic represents an excellent way to prepare for the 2018 softball season.

The PIAA’s equipment representative, Officially Sports, will be present throughout the day.
The clinic format will vary between classroom and on-field instruction.

We hope to see you on Saturday, February 24™ at Parkland High School!




